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Comments: Closure of the gold creek area will negatively impact both summer and winter use. This is the only

ADA accessible hiking area at the pass. Closing this area in the winter will just move all the winter crowds to

other areas that can't handle the current levels of people. Please consider allowing some Winter access. 


